A text box is in the middle, with a family icon above, a graph icon to the right, and a house icon
to the left. The text reads: The Family First Prevention Services Act was signed into law on
February 9, 2018. By expanding critical federal funding resources, Family First provides a
historic opportunity to: ensure that children grow up in safe, loving families, expand services and

supports to keep families safely together, and improve access to trauma-informed, quality
residential treatment.



